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APO/NPO Update
New APO Director for Bangladesh
Mr. K.H. Masud Siddiqui, Secretary, Ministry of Industries, Bangladesh, was 
appointed new APO Director for Bangladesh, w.e.f. 16 September  2010.

New e-Mail address for NPO Bangladesh
The NPO of Bangladesh has a new e-mail address: liaisonbangla_01@yahoo.com.


